
Request for traffic calming measures 
Area of concern:  100 and 200 block of N Farmington Rd. bordering Walnut Grove Park 

Issue:  Speeding and pedestrian safety around a heavily used park. The road bend creates a blind 
intersection. The Westfield Rd. speed limit is currently 30mph with cars often traveling 40mph. 
Gammon Rd, which is 4 lanes, had additional traffic lights and speed reduced to 30mph. Cars are 
opting to travel on Westfield between the mall and Old Salk Rd due to no traffic control 
measures.  

 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 




